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Memorandum 
 

Date:  August 1, 2024 
 
To:  Edgard Estrada, Code Enforcement Director 
 
From:  Carlos Arroyo – Public Works Director 
 
Subject: Private Haulers with City of Doral Franchise for August 2024 
                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 
Please find below updated list of all solid waste companies that have a private haulers franchise with the 
City of Doral. Please know that the list is also available if the City’s website at the following link:     
https://doralfl-energov.tylerhost.net/apps/advancedsearch/#/execute-search-criteria/fe01ea74-6982-0b8d-
b798-f34fce52d01f 
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